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Trees for Troops brings Christmas home for Fort Drum Soldiers and Families

FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Fort Drum FMWR is once again partnering with the Spirit of Christmas Foundation to offer free Christmas trees to 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Soldiers and their Families. The annual giveaway will begin on December 9 at 9 a.m. at the Main Post Chapel and continue through December 10.

Media interested in covering the distribution event should be at the Media Operations Center on NYS Rt. 26 no later than 9:00 a.m. on Friday, Dec. 9.
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For further information regarding this advisory, contact Fort Drum Public Affairs at 315-772-9043 or katherine.e.wright12.civ@army.mil


